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Dear parents, 

 

Greetings from Ryan International Academy, Bavdhan. 
 

Due to an urgent requirement of maintenance of the school building that needs immediate 

attention, we shall be having the classes conducted online from Mont to Grade 8 for a whole 

week from 18th of July to the 22nd of July.  The school shall require the access of labourers to 

be in school during the period and keeping in mind the safety of the students, it has been 

decided to conduct only ONLINE classes. 

 

The timings for the online classes shall be the same as that of physical classes. 

 

Kindly find the attached timetable. 

 

Students login to the school OS platform for the classes. 

 

Sorry for the inconvenience. 

 

Regards, 
 

 

 

 

 

Thanking you, 

Warm Regards. 

 

 

 

Ms. Mrudula Gaikwad 

Principal, 

Ryan International Academy, Bavdhan. 


